COME ONE, COME ALL!

The Health, Safety, and Worklife Directorate; Base National Capital Region; and the
Civil Rights Directorate invite the entire Coast Guard workforce to learn more about
the COVID-19 vaccine. Hesitancy exists among some communities of coler in the
United States due to historical instances of medical experimentation performed
without informed consent. Hesitancy in some communities is also due to lack of
access to information about how the COVID-19 vaccines were developed and tested,
and what they may expect from a vaccine. Please join this discussion to be able to
learn and share.
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https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_Mjk4M2E4ZGUtODE0Yi00ZWQxLTlhMjctYWNhODIwNjA2NGNj%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%2221acfbb3-32be-4715-9025-1e2f015cbbe9%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22987ab8fe-f6b1-4281-a1e3-85d379e7bf9e%22%7d

